



Bulletin – SES Survey

Members have reported that workload is a significant issue at the SES. The PSA has compiled a survey <u>HERE</u> to understand the workload issues members face. The data will provide the PSA evidence towards seeking improvements to how workload pressures are currently dealt with by the SES.

Please be aware that all responses are kept strictly confidential and members who fill out the survey will remain anonymous.

NB: This survey closes Thursday, 9 October 2019.

What can you do?

- » Ask a work colleague join the PSA today
- » Make the union strong by forwarding this bulletin to your colleagues
- » Attend PSA meetings at your worksite
- » Get involved become a PSA Delegate
- » Not a member? JOIN online!

Your PSA staff

Monika Wunderlin - Industrial Officer

Email: mwunderlin@psa.asn.au

Latu Sailosi– Organiser Email: lsailosi@psa.asn.au





